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Modesto, California 

CALL LAmbert 4 -1360 
WRITE P.O. Box 1360 

DIAL KFIV at 1360 

27 December 1957 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman; 

Thanks very much for your letter of 16 December 57, in 
which you report reception of KFIV in Albuquerque. 

Normally, KXOL would serve to interfere with us to such 
a degree that reception in your area would be difficult, 
if not impossible. However, we sometimes shift over to 
our daytime (non- directional) antenna while performing 
various "off- the -air" tests, and this would bring us in 
with strength such as you mention in your letter. 

I suppose you know that we were KMOD until last May, at 
which time we underwent a change in ownership, picking 
up our new call in the process. Otherwise, all facilities 
are the same. 

Your report is essentially correct, and we hope you will 
accept this letter as proof of your reception of KFIV. 

le;njm 

ery truly, 

MEL FREEDMAN 
Chief Engineer 


